
 

 

 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 
 
 
Date:    February 27, 2025       
To:   Huron Sands Drinking Water System users       

 

Notice 

 
 

You are advised that Huron Perth Public Health has 
received 2 consecutive satisfactory water results from 
the Huron Sands Drinking Water System. 
 
For that reason the boil advisory has been lifted. You may resume 
using your water as you did prior to the advisory being issued. 

 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

Dr. Miriam Klassen 
MEDICAL OFFICER OF HEALTH 
 


